
 

 

16 May 2025 

 
NSPCC Childhood Day Mile – Friday 23 May 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in The Childhood Day Mile on Friday 23 May along 

with the pop act Kidzbop who will be joining us and performing in the morning for the children before starting the 

run with some of them.  

The NSPCC is the UK’s leading charity fighting to end child abuse. For 140 years they have been campaigning 

for and creating change, in schools, online and in local communities through services such as Childline, Helpline 

and their school’s Speak out and Stay Safe programme. More information about the day and the NSPCC is 

attached.  

During the day all classes will be walking / running / hopping / skipping around our school field to complete a 

mile while raising money for this valuable charity. There will be various media teams present in the morning so 

that they can promote the day. They will be taking photographs and filming and this will be used by the NSPCC 

and Kidzbop in their press releases and on social media. We will use the consent we currently hold in school for 

social media and press releases.  

If you do not want your child’s image to be used by them, please contact the school office. If you have 

not consented for us to use their image in school already, we will ensure that this is the case for the 

NSPCC.   

We are aiming to raise at least £500 in sponsorship for this event so if everyone was able to donate just £1, 

then we would almost have achieved this. Below is a QR code that can be used to sponsor children. Having 

used it myself it is very easy to use. Please share this with family and friends who might be happy to make a 

donation. Copies will also be up in the playground. 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to the children raising money, meeting Kidzbop and having a fun day.  

 

 

 

Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher 


